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Trever M. Fulton

From: Birch Yuknis <byuknis@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 2:15 PM
To: Trever M. Fulton
Subject: SB87

Hello Mr. Trevor Fulton, 
 
I was advised to send this through you.  I am attempting to get a letter of Support for SB87 into the document packet for 
the Wednesday April 3rd hearing on SB87.  I was advised that doing this would allow the Senate Resources Committee to 
have this letter. 
 
 
Dear Chairman Birch and Members of the Senate Resources Committee, 
 
I am a born and raised Alaskan.  I spent a few years out of State for higher education and professional school.  I hunt all 
over this State.  I am currently on the Matanuska Valley Fish and Game Advisory Committee.  I write to you today though 
for myself.  I am in FULL SUPPORT of SB87.  I think this conversation is long overdue.  The Residents of Alaska will 
appreciate your support of this BIll as well.  I have a four year old daughter and I want her to have the same opportunities 
I had to hunt growing up here in Alaska.  It amazes me how one word can change the whole tone of piece of Legislation. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Birch Yuknis 
5035 N Flying Circus Circle 
Wasilla, Alaska 99654 
907-317-9591 


